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San Francisco Transit Riders
P.O. Box 193341, San Francisco, CA 94119

www.sftransitriders.org | hello@sftransitriders.org | @SFTRU

July 11, 2022

San Francisco Transportation Authority Board

1455 Market Street, 22nd Floor

San Francisco, CA 94103

Dear Transportation Authority Board Members,

It is my pleasure to recommend Sara Barz for SFCTA CAC District 7 representative.

San Francisco Transit Riders (SFTR) is the city’s member-supported advocate for transit riders

and for affordable, efficient, and growing transit. Sara is long-time transit advocate for riders

across the city and region. Her insights into transit decision-making, policy and rider-centered

investments will be invaluable on the CAC.

Sara previously volunteered with the San Francisco Transit Riders on Transit Month activities in

2017 and received a Riders First Award in 2018 for helping regional transit more affordable for

low-income riders. Sara’s previous experience working on Clipper at the Metropolitan

Transportation Commission will be an asset to the CAC.

I have also had the pleasure of serving with Sara on the Ocean Avenue Mobility Action Plan

Task Force, where she has been a staunch advocate for safer streets and improved

transportation options that will help support the vital recovery of the Ocean Ave corridor.

San Francisco Transit Riders strongly recommends Sara Barz for the D7 CAC representative.

If I can be of any further assistance, or provide you with any further information, please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
Zack Deutsch-Gross
Policy and Community Investment Director
San Francisco Transit Riders


